

T: 03459 33 55 77 or 08459 33 55 77 helpline@defra.gsi.gov.uk www.gov.uk/defra

Mr Roland Gilmore request-268298-755391c6@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: RFI 7518 28 May 2015

Dear Mr Gilmore

## REQUEST FOR INFORMATION: THAMES TIDEWAY TUNNEL, UK GOVERNMENT "PRE-FUNDED RISK RESERVE"

Thank you for your request for information, which we received on 16 May 2015, about the Government's "pre-funded risk reserve" for the Thames Tideway Tunnel project. We are handling your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

As required by the legislation, we aim to answer your request within 20 working days from the date we received it (i.e. by 15 June 2015). If for any reason we are unable to meet this deadline, we will keep you fully informed of the reasons for this.

If you have any queries about this letter please contact the address below.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Shotton
Information Rights Team
InformationRequests@defra.gsi.gov.uk



